
   

 

 

 

 

The Internal Medicine team of the Small Animal Department, Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, 
Ghent University, Belgium is looking for an enthusiastic colleague to strengthen their 
sparkling team.  

We can offer you a part-time clinical position (80%).  This percentage can be slightly 
adjusted based on potential needs of a good candidate. Preference will be given to 
candidates who are Diplomate in Internal Medicine (ECVIM-ca or ACVIM). Board-eligible 
candidates or candidates with a special interest in internal medicine are also invited to 
apply. This could also be a perfect position for preparing for specialist examinations within a 
well-established Team of diplomates.  

The Faculty of Veterinary Medicine of Ghent University is ranked among the top Universities 
and has a modern hospital. We are located approximately 2 hours from the University of 
Utrecht (Netherlands) and from the University of Liège  (Belgium). The hospital is well-
equipped (Xray, high tech ultrasound, CT, MRI, scintigraphy, endoscopy, bronchoscopy, 
cystoscopy,…). The actual internal medicine team includes 6 specialists in internal medicine 
(DipECVIM-ca, one also DipACVIM, 2 are part time), 5 residents, 1 ECVIM board-eligible 
veterinarian and several PhD students. The small animal clinic also has European Diplomates 
and approved residency programs in surgery, cardiology, neurology, radiology, and 
dermatology. Additionally, this team is strengthened by 10 rotating interns, a full-time 
veterinarian on hospitalisation and a part-time dentist and an ophthalmologist. The caseload 
for small animals is around 12 000 cases a year. More information about our Faculty can be 
found on https://www.ugent.be/di/. 

The Faculty of Veterinary Medicine is located next to the beautiful town of Ghent, 30 
minutes from Bruges, Antwerp and Brussels.  

Dutch is the official language at Ghent University. Speaking or understanding Dutch or 
having the willingness to learn Dutch is of added-value but not mandatory. Applications 
should include an updated CV, a letter of intent, as well as the name of 2 referees. Please 
send applications to Sylvie Daminet, the latest on May 26th 2024. The successful candidate 
should ideally start on July 1st but another starting date could be considered.  

Please do not hesitate to contact Sylvie Daminet (sylvie.daminet@ugent.be) for additional 
information.   
  

SMALL ANIMAL DEPARTMENT 
TEAM INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Will you be our new colleague in internal medicine? 


